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On Wednesday, | met with Lisa Alberghini and Bill Grogan from the Planning Office for Urban Affairs at
their annual meeting to discuss the great work and accomplishments of POUA over the past year.

POUA, one of the justice ministries of the archdiocese, has played an important role in developing
permanent affordable housing for families and people in need. Lisa explained the leadership and
advocacy roles that POUA has played in working to eliminate homelessness, prevent foreclosures,
enable residents to have access to housing and repeal the casino law.

POUA recently completed the development of 51 units of affordable family housing on the former St.

Joseph's Parish property in Salem, which will provide decent, affordable housing in the Latino immigrant
neighborhood.




Lisa also talked about POUA's partnership with St. Mary’s Center for Women and Children and Holy
Family Parish in Dorchester to develop 80 units of affordable family housing, with 20 units for homeless
families. This special partnership of three Archdiocesan ministries combines their missions, expertise
and commitment to serve the poor. Construction at the development looks great and is expected to be
completed in 2015.
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Lisa also updated me on some of POUA’s current development work, including its work with St. Francis
House on a significant development in Boston, and its work with the Poor Sisters of Jesus Crucified and
Sorrowful Mother in Brockton on the potential redevelopment of their campus into housing. The
increased need for affordable housing and the limited resources to develop housing make the work of
POUA all the more critical and important.



